Scam Alert

Beware of scam letters purporting to be from ‘People’s
Postcode Lottery’

Residents are being warned about a scam letter being sent to
Croydon residents purporting to be from the company ‘People’s
Postcode Lottery’. The scam letter gives a head office address in

Aberdeen but the genuine company who run the ‘People’s
Postcode Lottery’ are Postcode Lottery Limited, based in London.

The scam company asks the recipient to contact a 'Dr Benjamin

Joseph’ of ‘Coral & Reed Financial Services PIc’. This letter is a

scam and residents are advised not to respond to the letter, but

to report it to Citizens Advice Consumer Service on
03454 04 05 06.
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